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From:

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 5:17:00 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 9:11 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - |||

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John Hamilton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

re EB-2020-0246

According to the letter | received last week regarding the elimination of the seasonal rate class, it appears as though
all customers falling into the R2 class are going to see substantial increases in their bills, 28-100 % on average
annual consumption values, with the majority of the increase at the low consumption end. If the OEB mandate is to
eliminate or control significant and substantial one-time increases, then the proposal for R2 should be modified. |
don't think to many camps or cottages are going to fall into the urban high density class UR, which is kind of
ridiculous to include those numbers in any "averages"

Please consider a more reasonable proposal for the R2 class that will be affordable to customers.

thank you for your consideration,

John

-- Attachment --














